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Crews will demolish a portion of the Magnolia Street bridge over I-405. 

Bridge spans over freeway lanes will be demolished over one weekend under a full 
freeway closure. Other demolition activities will take place at night, with freeway lane 
closures, and during the day.

Please be advised that this work may be loud.

The Magnolia Street bridge over northbound and southbound I-405 will be partially 
demolished. The freeway will be closed in both directions at Magnolia Street during 
the nighttime demolition.

Additional closures:
          > Magnolia Street bridge will be closed.
          > Northbound on-ramp at Warner Avenue will be closed.
          > Northbound loop on-ramp at Magnolia Street will be closed.
          > Southbound loop on-ramp at Magnolia Street will be closed.

Motorists should expect delays and use alternate routes if possible.

Saturday, Dec. 29: 11 p.m. to 8 a.m. Partial demolition of the bridge over I-405 and 
debris removal.

Note: Dates and times may change due to unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather.

As part of the I-405 Improvement Project, which adds a general purpose lane and 
a tolled Express Lane facility in each direction, 18 bridges must be replaced.
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